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Chapter Leaders’ Periodic Update
dated 2 March 2016
Greetings GSACers and friends
I can’t believe it’s already March 2016 … 3 months since our esteemed chapter secretary, Marisa, provided her pulse of chapter issues in December 2015.

Well, I’ll start with the feedback I and my fellow leaders have been getting over the past couple months and that is; “Have y’all stopped having meetings?”  The short answer is “Of course not”.  Although we did not have a meeting in December or January, we did have one last month.  Of course, we’ve found meetings around the holidays are rarely well attended.  We are working to finalize plans for meetings this and next month.  If you haven’t been getting the notices, it’s probably because we don’t have your e-mail address (for those who check it) or you’re not connected to us via our social media.  Please go to our web site now for specifics.

Also behind the scenes, the NCMA Executive Director (Mike Fischetti) will hold a meeting in San Antonio in late May.  The GSAC and Alamo chapter leadership teams are working together to nail down specifics.  As with all meetings, we will publicize it as soon as we can.  He will be here mainly to meet with government and corporate contracting / business VIPs.  However, he also wants to meet the regular ol’ NCMA members like you and me.
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A bit of sad news (for us, at least) … Todd Schwartz, who was our chapter VP and President Elect took a job in DC with DCMA.  Please join us as we wish him all the best!  His departure leaves a BIG void in our chapter and so far, no one has stepped up to fill it, at least in part.  I know I sound like a broken record when I ask all our members in good standing (which means you who pay your dues :->) to step up and get involved.  Those who do may receive incentives.  So, contact me or any of our top-notch leaders TODAY!  It kind of goes with my management philosophy of “If you gripe about a problem, but aren’t willing to contribute to its resolution; you’re just a whiner who has no real problem.”  Oh and yes, I struggle with this occasionally, too :->.  So, let’s work together to make NCMA and our chapter better … contact me soonest!!
Edward L. Norton

Webmaster and President
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